
Letter Writing Tip #1 

Write as often as you can to your New Cadet 

without expecting the same in return!  

Join the West Point Parents’ Club of  Illinois for its annual “New Cadet Letter Writing Party” 

Saturday, July 25, 2015, 10:30am-12pm   
at Congressman Robert Dold’s Office, 300 Village Green, Suite 235, Lincolnshire, IL 60069 

Please r.s.v.p. by July 22 to Kristen Howard <itsmekris10@gmail.com> 
If  unable to attend please forward your New Cadet’s name and post office box number 

Class of  2019 Letter Writing  Party  


